From: Kovac, Kimberly A. [mailto:Kimberly.Kovac@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 2:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel for Steve Georgas

Good Afternoon,

Deputy Chief Georgas just returned from New York where he sat as an observer for the New York Marathon.

All funding was paid by the Chicago Marathon and no expense to the city.

Travel Dates: 29 Oct thru 01 November 2015

Thank you,  

Kim 

P.O. Kimberly Kovac

Administrative Assistant 

